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Clean Up the World 2010
International Clean-Up Day

Updated to October 11, 2010 

KKL-JNF, in cooperation with the Local Government Center, the IDF, Ecocinema Israel, A Country without Cigarette Litter, and the Ministry of the Environment, will again be participating in the now-traditional International Clean-Up Day this year.

Marketing

Marketing activities in the education system: the Education and Youth Division contacted educational institutions and invited them to join in the activities.
Marketing activities in the local authorities – a letter on behalf of the chairman of KKL-JNF, the chairperson of the Local Government Center, and the chairperson of the local authorities was sent to all the local authorities in Israel, inviting them to take part in the events.

Marketing of activities to IDF units – a KKL-JNF circular was sent to all IDF units through the Environment Desk in the command of the Chief Education Officer.

Materials

Regalia – including shirts, bags, gloves, certificates of participation, banners for carrying and for displaying on buses. With the exception of cloth gloves, all the regalia displays the campaign branding.

A promotional video clip in Hebrew was produced to encourage involvement.

A promotional clip in English is currently in the final production stages.

Publicity/publications  - the event will be publicized from the beginning of November on the KKL-JNF website and in the Jerusalem Post.

Cooperation and special events

Local Government Center – 50 local authorities have so far signed up for the activities, including Bedouin and Arab authorities. The total number is expected to rise further.

Clean Up the World exhibition and cooperation with the Ecocinema Israel Festival – an exhibition will be held featuring paintings by adults with special needs from the organizations Alei Siach and Child Haven. The paintings were created on recycled KKL-JNF paper bags.

The exhibition will be displayed at the Jerusalem Cinematheque on the main wall by the auditorium, as part of the Ecocinema Israel Festival, which will open at the Cinematheque on October 26.

The festival will be held in some 10 cinematheques around Israel. The video clip screened before each movie acknowledges the support of KKL-JNF Australia.

Cooperation with the association A Country without Cigarette Litter – activities will be held for the general public on Rothschild Boulevard in Tel Aviv. On the Friday before International Clean-Up Day (i.e. November 5, 2010), volunteers from the association will distribute bags for cleaning up cigarette butts on the boulevard.

Main ceremony – this year, the main ceremony is due to be held in Hazon Forest near Carmiel. A meeting will be held next Thursday to discuss the event (details in next update).
Cooperation with the Jerusalem Metropolitan Park Authority – information in next update.

Forests open to the general public:

In each KKL-JNF district, at least one forest will welcome members of the public who want to volunteer for clean-up activities.

North – Carmel Coast Forest – Ataturk picnic site.

Center – Ben Shemen Forest.

South – Azrikam Forest.

